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September 12, 2022

Dear Mansion Families,

It is hard to believe we’re in the second week of school already.  We’re having lots of fun in Mountain Lion Country!

This fall we are hosting two very different parent events so you can learn more about our school.  The first event is our
annual Back to School Night program where you can meet your child’s Jedi Masters (aka. teachers) and tour our training
center.  The second event is a support programs and activities fair to showcase the great things your child can participate
in throughout the training center and the whole galaxy.

Event 1:  Thursday, September 15th:  Our annual Back to School Night. MAS All Purpose Room 7:00 p.m.

7:00 p.m. Welcome Ms. Smeltzer
General PTA meeting Your PTA Board

7:20 - 7:40 p.m. Classroom Visitation Please begin in your child’s
Session I homeroom

7:50 - 8:10 p.m. Classroom Visitation Remember special area teachers, the
Session II nurse and counselors too!

Event 2:  Thursday, September 29th:  Our Programs and Activities Fair. MAS All Purpose Room 7 - 8:15 p.m.

This is an open-house fair!  Come and tour the training center (aka. APR)  to learn about after school activities such as
Gardening Club, Band, Choir, Yoga, Dance and more!  Learn more about the support programs we offer such as I&RS,
Academic Support (Title 1), and Homework Club.  Don’t forget about Social/Emotional Learning and the Zones of Regulation!
We will have every program and activity represented from across the galaxy to provide information to you and staff on hand to
answer any questions you may have.

We sincerely hope you will join us at these events.  You will gain a lot of information that will help you and your child.

All the best, and…May the ROAR be with you!

Bonnie J. Smeltzer
Principal
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